
 
 

 
October 28, 2013 

 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Anthony L. Patko  
Director-Licensing Engineering 
NAC International  
3930 East Jones Bridge Road, Suite 200 
Norcross, GA 30092 
 
SUBJECT:   APPLICATION FOR AMENDMENT TO MATERIALS CERTIFICATE OF 

COMPLIANCE NO. 1031, DOCKET NO. 72-1031– ACCEPTED FOR REVIEW 
(TAC NO. L24757) 

 
Dear Mr. Patko: 
 
By letter dated June 18, 2013, as supplemented September 19, 2013, you submitted an 
application for amendment of Certificate of Compliance No. 1031, Amendment No.4, Docket No. 
72-1031.  You requested to revise information regarding Limiting Condition for Operations 3.1.1, 
Section 1.  Staff performed an acceptance review of your application to determine if the 
application contains sufficient technical information in scope and depth to allow the staff to 
complete the detailed technical review.  
 
This letter acknowledges acceptance of your application.  The application appears to contain 
the information needed for our technical review.  We have established a schedule for the 
review.  The schedule allows for staff to issue a request for additional information (RAI) in 
December 2013 and a safety evaluation report in May 2014, based on the applicant responding 
to RAIs in February 2014.  If no RAI is needed, and based on the staff’s evaluation, the approval 
may be issued at approximately that time.  In general, no additional changes to the application 
should be submitted except for changes resulting from your response to an RAI. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact me at (301) 287-9202. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
/RA/ 
 
John-Chau Nguyen, Sr. Project Manager 
Licensing Branch  
Division of Spent Fuel Storage and Transportation 
Office of Nuclear Material Safety 
  and Safeguards 
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